
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Midwest Regional Bank Accepting Donation Requests from Local Schools 

August 27, 2019 - Festus MO 

Midwest Regional Bank is excited to announce that the bank is now taking donation requests from local 

schools as this year’s We Care About Kids program kicks off. Since its founding, Midwest Regional Bank 

has donated over $300,000 to local schools through this program in an effort to help kids by enriching 

their learning environments. 

To make a request, educators, coaches, administrators and school support staff are asked to send a 2-3 

paragraph email to akimrey@mwregionalbank.com including the following: 

 Name/names of contact(s) applying for the donation 

 School, district, grade/subjects/club/department  

 Amount requested, up to $10,000 

 Item(s) to be purchased  

 How item(s) will be used 

 Describe how the donation will benefit the students 

 
Requests will be accepted until September 20, 2019, then 10 submissions will be chosen and posted to 

the official Midwest Regional Bank Facebook page for public voting. The 3 entries with the most “likes” 

will receive their requested amount up to $10,000. Voting will conclude on October 24, 2019 and the 

$10,000 checks will be presented in early November. 

Midwest Regional Bank is committed to supporting local schools and believes that by investing in our 

students and schools, we can build a better future for our community.  

Midwest Regional Bank is a Missouri state-chartered full-service bank providing products and services to 

the retail and commercial markets. Operating since 1894, Midwest Regional Bank has assets of over $680 

million and has Missouri offices in Festus, Arnold, Chesterfield, Kirkwood, Sunset Hills, Clayton, and 

Otterville, and across the country in Illinois, Arizona, Colorado, Texas and Florida. 
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